
 
 
 

                                       
     

The Penn Center for Musculoskeletal Disorders is excited to announce a ½ day 
research opportunity on March 27, 2025 . Not only will you get to explore the 
Orthopedic Department and their research on muscles and bones, but visit and 
network with researchers in the department. 
 
The event is called Learning on a Limb, the details are below: 

 
• Thursday March 27, 2025 from 12pm - 5pm. (This is a half day for students in 

the Philadelphia Public School District.) 
• It is on Penn campus and we will send a meeting place closer to the event. 
• Space is limited and on a 1st come, 1st served basis. 
• To register click here  by Wednesday March 19, 2025  

Lunch provided and much more….   
 

 

https://forms.gle/hjCbWX4gWC2uHnyS6

